
 

 
 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

Day of Mourning 

 

  You may notice that our flags will be lowered to “half-mast” tomorrow 

(Wednesday, April 28th).  This is to recognize April 28th as a “Day of Mourning” – an 

opportunity to stand together with the world’s workers to remember those who have 

died on the job, and to reflect on what needs to be done to prevent more deaths and 

injuries.  More information can be found on our website.   
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